
Quilcene High School’s Class of 2024 has announced its Valedictorian and Salutatorian. A big 
congratulation on the culmination of your hard work throughout your high school career. 
Quilcene High School celebrates the announcement of the Graduating Class of 2024's 
Valedictorian and Salutatorian. These students have worked hard their entire high school 
career to achieve this high honor. Their dedication to their academics and the rigor that they 
have shown are remarkable. We are so proud of these students and look forward to their bright 
future as a Quilcene Graduate! 
 
 
 

Mia Fitzpatrick is the Class of 2024 Valedictorian. Mia is attending both 
Quilcene High School and Peninsula College in the Running Start 
program. She is Vice President of her class and a member of the National 
Honor Society. Mia will graduate with her Associate of Arts Degree from 
Peninsula College in the spring. She will continue her education at Central 
Washington University for Elementary Education. 
 
 

  
 

Stormie Elkins is the Class of 2024 Salutatorian.  Stormie attends Olympic 
College in the Running Start program. She is President of her class and a 
member of the National Honor Society. Stormie will graduate in the 
spring with her Associate of Arts Degree from Olympic College. She will 
continue her education at the Honors College at Washington State 
University for Elementary Education with a minor in Sociology. 
 

  
Well done! We could not be more proud of your dedication to education and Quilcene School 
District. 
 
 

 

 


